Grade 3 Book Club

Dear Parents,

You are receiving this letter because your child has expressed an interest in
joining our CRE Book Club. The book club is open to boys and girls in Grade 3 only
(students in the intermediate grades will have the opportunity to join the Reading
Link Challenge scon). We will be meeting every Tuesday at lunch time (12:00 -
12:40) to read and discuss a novel together. Students will eat their lunches in the
Library. I will be reading the novel aloud, so students of all reading levels are
welcome to join us.

This year, we will be reading the novel “Frindle”, which is the story about a boy
who likes to ‘liven’ things up at his school. He decides to invent a new name for
his pen and exciting things begin to happen!

Please fill out the bottom of this form and return to school by Wednesday,
October 30" if you'd like your child to participate. If you have any questions,
please come see me in the Library on Monday or Tuesday ©

Thank you!

Jennifer Nichols

____Yes, | give permission for my son/daughter:

to participate in the Grade 3 Book Club Tuesdays at lunch.

Date and Signature



